
Redwood Campus  
Sexual Assault Support Group

Women and folx that identify as women: Have you experienced a sexual assault 
in your life time? You are not alone! Mental health counselor Julia Fisher (she/
her) is offering a sexual assault support group for women during fall term. 
Women at any stage of coping with a sexual assault are welcome. 
RCC is an open institution and does not discriminate. For RCC’s non-discrimination policy and a full list of regulatory specific contact persons visit the following webpage: 
www.roguecc.edu/nondiscrimination.
If you experience a disability that may require some accommodation in order to participate in a Rogue Community College class or activity, please notify the RCC Access and 
Disability Resources office at 541-956-7337 or accessoffice@roguecc.edu at least 5 business days in advance.

Led by a counselor, Julia Fisher , MS, LPC.
Contact Julia at 541-956-7195  
for further info.
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